
Important Dates

NEWS FROM THE NEST | 3.21.25

ISASP Testing
Keota Elementary students have
completed their 2024-25 ISASP
Tests as of Thursday, March 20th!
Our 3rd-6th grade students
demonstrated great effort over
the last two weeks! 

Spring Concert
Keota Elementary would like to
invite everyone to our Preschool-
6th Grade Spring Concert on
Thursday, April 24th, at 6 PM!

Book Blast!
Book Blast begins next week!
Follow the steps on the
Treasure Map coming home
next week to embark on a
jungle quest to earn exciting
prizes & books!

3.24.25 - Book Blast begins!

3.26.25 - STEM Club 

3.28.25 - School Make-Up Date

3.23.25 - KBA Field Clean-Up
(1-4 PM)

School Make-Up Date
Just a reminder that Keota
Schools will be in session next
Friday, March 28th, for a school
make-up date from our last snow
day on March 5th. Preschool WILL
NOT be in session that day. 


